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ALA: At the end of this month I will be attending the ALA annual conference in Chicago. I'm looking 
forward to many different sessions that I hope will give me many ideas on how to better serve the 
youth, more specifically the teenagers, of this community. 
 
Summer Reading: Summer reading is in full swing. Patrons are already voting for the community prizes, 
winning golden ticket prizes, and teenagers are enjoying their summer programing. I'm most looking 
forward to my STEAM Punk: Mario Kart Sessions and the after-hours Color Clash activities. 
 
Customer Services Associate: I have decided not to hire a dedicated teen clerk for the Limberlost 
Branch. Rose Benjamin will plan and implement the programming at both KPL and LB. This way we can 
be consistent with our expectations for teens and their programs. Lynette will hire a new Customer 
Service Associate to fill the gaps of coverage at the branch. 
 
 


